
Qwest

1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206

Seattle, Washington  98191

Phone: (206) 398-2507 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040

Adam L. Sherr
Senior Attorney
Regulatory Law 
October 15, 2003
Via E-Mail and
Overnight Delivery
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA  98504-7250


Re:
Docket No. UT-030614


Submission of Hearing Exhibit
Dear Ms. Washburn:

Please find enclosed an original and 12 copies of Qwest’s Response to Public Counsel’s data request PC 05-030S1 in this matter.  Qwest’s initial response to this data request was admitted as Exhibit 62 in the hearing on September 17, 2003 (see Transcript at page 498, lines 14 to 17).  Qwest supplemented its response to the data request on October 3, 2003.  Qwest is submitting this supplement as Exhibit 85 and moves for the admission of this document into the record.  Thank you. 
Sincerely,

Adam L. Sherr
ALS/llw

Enclosures

cc:
Service List (via e-mail and U.S. Mail)


